## ALUMNI ASSOCIATION Naval Reserve Officers Training Corps Unit University of North Carolina Chapel Hill, NC 27599-3325 (919-962-1198/2344)

Minutes of the Board of Directors meeting held at the NROTC Unit, Saturday 9 October, 1993.

Those attending:

Walt Fitts, Chairman
Chuck Gore
Warren Jackson
Captain Bob Avery, Unit CO
Ed Baucom
Andy Bunch

- The meeting was called to order at 9:30.
- 2. The minutes of the 4 September 1993, meeting of the Board were approved.
- 3. An expenditure of \$700.00 was approved to buy physical training gear for the Midshipmen. The request had been submitted by Captain Avery on their behalf.
- 4. The Board endorsed a request by Midn. Buchanan, BNCO, for donations to the Armory professional reading library. The membership was solicited to donate appropriate books at the general membership meeting following the Board meeting.
- 5. The meeting was adjourned at 9:55 to attend the general membership meeting.
- 6. The membership elected the following slate of officers:

Chairman Andy Bunch Vice Chairman Ed Baucom Secretary/Treasurer Capt. Mark Whitson, USMC

New Board Members:

Capt. Mark Whitson, USMC

Capt. Patrick P. Connelly, USMC

Capt. Christopher B. Houser, USMC

Respectfully Submitted,

H. A. Bunch, Jr., Secretary